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March 24, 2009
Nicholas J. Pariaros
[redacted]
Re: 
Nicholas J. Pariaros – Mass. Pharmacist Intern Registration No. 131144

      
Complaint No. PHA 2008-0041 (Hillsborough/FL - Case No. 2008-CF-024348)
Dear Mr. Pariaros:
The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) is aware you were charged on January 21, 2009 (Hillsborough/FL - Case No. 2008-CF-024348) with unlawfully obtained controlled substances (alprazolam).  To date, the Board has received no response to the Board’s January 2009 letter.  
Please be advised that the Board has rescinded your Massachusetts Pharmacist Intern Registration (No. 131144) status as of the date of this letter. 

Notice of this action is being provided to Atty. Domenic Baccarella, per information you provided to Board Investigator Jay Emery by telephone on February 5, 2009. 

Your Massachusetts Pharmacy Intern registration card must be returned to the Board’s Office at the address above within 10 days of the date of this letter. 
Very truly yours,

Joanne M. Trifone, R.Ph.

President-Elect

Dec. No. 2031
CERTIFIED MAIL No. 7003 1010 0003 3509 5658 and First Class Mail 

cc:  Dominic Baccarella, Esq.
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